
  
 

July 27, 2017 

 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING SYSTEM 

 

Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 

Capitol Building, First Floor 

500 East Capitol Avenue 

Pierre, South Dakota 57501 

 

RE:   Securus Technologies, Inc. (“Securus”)  

Updated Company Contact Information 

 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen, 

 

Please find enclosed a copy of the contact list for the Regulatory Affairs staff submitted on behalf of 

Securus Technologies, Inc.  The purpose of this correspondence is to notify the Commission of a 

staff change within the Securus Regulatory department.   

 

Beginning August 1, 2017, please remove Curtis L. Hopfinger from the contact list and add Michael S. 

J. Lozich.  The enclosed contact list is intended to replace the one currently on file with the Montana 

Public Service Commission.  Please direct all future correspondence to Michael S. J. Lozich effective 

August 1, 2017. 

   

Securus sincerely appreciates your attention to this matter.  Should you have questions regarding 

this notification, please contact the undersigned at (972) 277-0395 or 

dconde@securustechnologies.com.  You may also contact Linda Nelson, Regulatory Manager at 

(972) 277-0522 or lnelson@securustechnologies.com. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

/s/ Debbie Conde 

Senior Regulatory Analyst 

 

Enclosure 
 

SECURUS Technologies     |     4000 International Parkway     |     Carrollton, TX 75007 
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